Mary’s Heart

Listen to The Gospel
from the heart of a mother...
Jesus’ mother.

But what I remember most, is seeing my baby's sweet face
for the very first time, I couldn’t stop staring. ..

...and mocking fhim,

they put a crown of thorns
5 on his head

THane sou For i miraclel | ‘ and blood was flowing down 11 the pasi three years fie shared so marny words:_
. fiis face and fis cheeks. .. words that changed lives, words that healed the sick,
words of truth; words that even calmed the sea,
words that came directly from fiis Heavenky Father.




Baptist Convention of New England

Empowering Great Commission Churches To Extend God’s Kingdom To All People

5 Oak Avenue, Northborough, Massachusetts 01532 ¢ (508) 393-6013 * FAX (508) 393-6016

November 19, 1999

Sherri Martinelli

18 Saunders

Sudbury, MA 01776

Dear Sheiri:

What a special delight it was to meet you during the Annual Meeting of Baptists in New England! I'm
glad for the moments of fellowship that we had together. And, I deeply appreciate your presentation
to the messengers on Friday morning. What an excellent actress you are. God has certainly gifted you
to bring His message through the medium of drama.

As I may have mentioned, I believe that drama is one of the greatest instruments that we have to
present the Gospel. I spent a lot of time studying drama and being in plays during high school and

college.

Thank you for sending me the material about your youth center. I will certainly keep those facilities
prayerfully in mind as we move toward the future--seeking to reach young people for Christ.

I hope today’s a good day for you. May God richly bless you as you share His good news.

Peace and joy,

Ken Lyle
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Kenneth R. Lyle - Executive Director/Treasurer - Administrative Staff Team Leader



<Lort Square Jresbytevian Chuvch

Church: 16 Pleasant Street, Quincy, MA 02169 Office: 22 Pleasant Street, Quincy, MA 02169
Church Phone: (617) 471-6806 Fax: (617) 773-2528 Youth Hot Line: (617) 773-6799
Pastor: Richard F. Brondyke E-mail:fortsquare(@yahoo.com
Interim Youth Leaders: Mike Britton & Bill MacDonald E-mail: fortsquare.youth@verizon.net
Administrative Assistant: Angela Carr E-mail: fortsquare.secretary(@verizon.net
Web page: www fortsquarepresbyterian.freeservers.com Youth Web page: www.F2SM.freeservers.com
January 6, 2006

Sherri Martinelli

18 Saunders Street

Sudbury, MA 01776

Dear Sherri:

It was a special delight to meet you and have a short fellowship together while discussing the Thank offering
service and preparing an appropriate setting for the drama “Mary’s Heart.” God has certainly gifted you to
bring His message through the media of drama. This is indeed a great manner to present the Gospel to all.

Thank you for sharing the good news of Jesus.

Peace, joy and love to you and yours.

Sincerely,
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R1chard F Brondyke
Ruth Watson



First Baptist Church of Sudbury

162 Landham Road, Sudbury, Massachusetts 01776

April 25,2007

“Mary’s Heart” is an engaging, dramatic look into the heart of Mary, the mother of Jesus.
This biblical narrative is believable, informative, and inspirational. Sherri Martinelli, who
has written the drama, also portrays Mary. Upon hearing and seeing her you experience
the love of the mother of Jesus for her very special son. You celebrate with her the
achievements of her boy as He grows into manhood and comes to realize He 1s the Lord’s
chosen Messiah. Most importantly, you feel Mary’s pain at the cross as she looks up at
the broken and bruised body of her Messiah.

I recommend this monologue to any group that desires to love the Savior more by seeing
the love of His mother. As this drama is presented with excellence it will be a blessing to
everyone privileged to witness it.
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Daniel L. Stammann, Pastor
First Baptist Church
Sudbury, Massachusetts

www.bcsudbury.org
Telephone: 978-443-7171 Fax: 978- 443-7172



durham evangelical church

a Christ-centered community that cares for people

worshipping together e  growing together e serving together

March 25, 2006

Sherri Martinelli
18 Saunders Street
Sudbury, MA 01776

Dear Sherri,

Thank you so much for coming to our Tea and sharing with us your drama presentation
of "Mary Heart". You have a special gift for sharing the gospel with your drama and
your are a great actress too. Thank you for sharing your testimony and message of "Who

am | to be used by God" also. Many of our ladies came to me and said how much they
enjoyed having you share with us. It was a special blessing and fellowship.

I look forward to seeing you again at Mops, Sherri.
May the Lord bless you with many more opportunities to share and act.

In His Love,

Carol Routhe
Ladies Fellowship Team
Durham Evangelical Church

114 Dover Rd., Durham, NH 03824 @ Tel (603) 868-1027 @ Fax (603) 868-2985 ® www.DurhamE.o



BARRY J.G. GOULD

Composer e Pianist e Keyboard Artist ® Songwriter ® Singer  Music Director

info@barryjggould.com 12 Arthur St.
www.barryjggould.com Maynard, MA 01754
May 2, 2007

Sherri Martinelli
18 Saunders Rd.
Sudbury, MA 01776

Dear Sherri,

I just wanted to let you know how moved [ was by your recent dramatic performance of your mini-play Mary’s
Heart. As you know, I love the art of drama with all its potential depth of communication on a spiritual level,
and I have had the privilege of attending a number of famous plays and musicals over the years featuring major
actors of the times. I have also had experience as a music director and arranger in professional evangelistic
musicals in Concord, MA. Your writing and acting of your play was captivating on a deep soul level that
convincingly brought to life a moment of New Covenant history from an angle that we tend not to expect or be
familiar with: Mary’s heart. With your totally committed and passionate acting, I felt that you reached a high
level of art in its true Heavenly meaning: to glorify God in Christ by communicating from His Spirit.

Thank you for pouring your heart into this! I look forward to seeing it again (and hopefully other pieces as well)
and pray that many people will be led to the Lord Jesus and the New Birth through this seed.

Pressing on to communicate the Gospel,

ot

Barry Gould
Music and Worship Leader
First Baptist Church of Sudbury, MA



May 4,2004
pear Sherri,
Thank yow very much for speaking at our Ladies Spring Tea on Saturday
at New Life Christian Church in Hudson, NH. You were a special gift to us

pw our theme “Bloom Where You Are Planted”. “Mary’s Heart” brought tears

to our eyes as well asjog to our heart as we watched you portray what Mar'g; o

experienced as the mother of Jesus. wWe are thankful that God planted the

desive tn Your heart to share the cGospel from the perspective of a mother,

Jesus” wmother. The drama was well veceived by all our ladies, catholic and
Protestant alikee.

Our hearts were challenged as you spoke to us on our theme, “Bloom Where
You Ave Planted”. You spoke to us from Your heart and all your “object
lessons” (flowers, lights, gifts) Lleft a vivid picture in our minds and even
kept our “Younger Ladies” attentive! Thank you for challenging us to bloom
in our faith .

B - Be available to God and willing to follow Christ.

L~ Love one another and reflect God’s Light to others.

O - Obvious gifts given to us by God need to be used for his Kingdom.

© - Obedience to God gives direction and purpose to our Lives.

M - Me...IE's not about e but it is about serving God and others.

And if all this waswt enough to have a heart full of praise | thought You
would like to know that as an extra blessing one of our ladies (a newcomer
to our church) prayed to receive Christ as her personal Savior! Seeds were
planted and now a new Life blooms with hope, forgiveness, and eternal Life!
Thank you for Your faithfulness to the Lord.

tw. Christ,
Gewnelda Sulowff #
New Life Christian Church ~

o

from the Lord as you presented your drama, ‘Mary's Heart” and spoke to us'« 2
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services in Sudbury on Easter Sunday.

Sherri Martinelli performs her original oneperson drama “Mary’s Heart” at two _.

COURTESY PHOTO

‘Mary’s Heart' to be performed on Easter

SUDBURY — Sherri Martinelli
will present her original one-person
drama “Mary’s Heart” twice on East-
er Sunday, April 4.

“Mary’s Heart” will be presented at
a 7 am. Sunrise service at Martha-

' Mary Chapel, Wayside Inn Road,
and at 10:30 am. at First Baptist
Church of Sudbury, 162 Landham
Road.

E Martinelli, who lives in Sudbury,
{lhas performed on stage and televi-

sion. She has hosted two weekly
radio programs, both titled “Mother
to Mother,” in Orange County, Calif,,
and Atlanta, Ga. She also wrote a per-
petual calendar called “Mother’s Mo—
ments.”

She leads Moms in Touch, a group
of mothers from various denomina-
tional backgrounds who gather each
week for an hour to pray for children
and their Sunday schools.

Call (978) 443-7171.

CORRECTION

i ‘I'ouch isa groﬁp of moﬂlers who gathez each week to pray for
in Sudbury schools. The group’s purpose was descnbed mcor— .
in the April 1 aner&TABduemanedmngermr o
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